
Kent Community Warden 
Service Review
Public Consultation

Have your say!

Find out more and tell us your views at kent.gov.uk/communitywardenreview

Consultation open from 12 July to 3 October 2023.
For queries or to request hard copies of the consultation material, please email 
CommunityWardenReview@kent.gov.uk or phone 03000 422688. For any alternative formats, email 
alternativeformats@kent.gov.uk or call 03000 421553 (text relay service number 18001 03000 421553). 
These numbers go to answering machines, which are monitored during office hours.

The financial challenges KCC face, mean we are having to consider savings across a whole range of services.

Our wardens work with communities and partners in lots of different ways - from supporting scam victims, 
helping communities affected by flooding, reducing social isolation and loneliness and helping residents to 
navigate care and support services.

To make savings we are proposing to:

•	 Redesign the service, ensuring there is a core Community Warden presence across the county, with teams 
covering two districts. 

•	 Retain the remit and community-based way the service currently works but cover fewer communities.

•	 Use data and information to identify where to place wardens for most impact.


